The MGM-SBS induction program, Deeksharambh, held from August 1-7, 2023, welcomed new UG and PG students with a series of informative and engaging sessions. The program covered topics like the institution's mission, education loan awareness, mentorship, well-being through yoga, career goal setting, self-defense, and stress management. Students also learned about medical ethics, research, and fire safety, while participating in talent showcases. Alumni shared their experiences, and entrepreneurship insights were provided. The event, supported by Aarambh MGMIHS volunteers, fostered a positive, interactive environment, marking an exciting start to the students' journey at MGMSBS, MGMIHS.

